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Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street e P.O. Box 899, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999 Telephone: (321) 637-2001
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Kimberly.Powell@brevardclerk.us

September 18, 2024

MEMORANDUM

TO: Frank Abbate, County Manager

RE: item L.7., Fire Assessment Report

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on September 17, 2024, authorized staff
to develop a report detailing the timeline and actions required to increase the Fire Assessment
and to include multiple options for potential increases; and authorized Commissioner Jason

Steele to reach out to West Melbourne, on behalf of the Board to inquire what their tolerance is
for a fee increase if approved.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.

Sincerely,
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